
UNITED STATES� 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION� 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS� 
WASHINGTON. D. Co 20555 

April 15. 1999 

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Dir: clor i s 

FROM: 
'J1.7-'U ~~..JI 

John T. Larkins, t:.Xec Ive Director 
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED RULE ON AP600 DESIGN CERTIFICATION 

During the 461· meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, April 7.10, 

1999, the Committee considered the proposed rule on AP600 design certification and decided to 

review it following reconciliation of public comments. 

Reference:� 
Memorandum dated March 17, 1999, from David B. Matthews, Office of Nuclear Reactor� 
Regulation, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Proposed Rule - AP600� 
Design Certification.� 

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY 
J. Blaha, CEOC 
J. Mitchell, CEOa 
S. Collins, NRR 
D. Matthews, NRR 
J. Wilson, NRR 
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